
To receive Saltash Town Council's decision on the markets, greening and 
wayfinding project and consider any actions and associated expenditure. 
 
Recap: 
 
At the Full Town Council meeting held on 5 December 2024 the Town Council 
considered the Town Team recommendation on markets, greening and wayfinding 
project. 
 
 
288/24/25 TO RECEIVE THE NOTES OF THE TOWN TEAM MEETING HELD ON 
11 NOVEMBER 2024 AND ACCOMPANYING REPORT AND CONSIDER ANY 
ACTIONS AND ASSOCIATED EXPENDITURE.  
 
The Chairman of Town Team, P Ryland, was invited to speak on the report provided 
in the circulated reports pack and received at this evening’s meeting. 
 
P Ryland provided a verbal briefing to Members on the various requests outlined in 
the detailed report. Members enquired why Victoria Gardens was not considered for 
a market trial, the Town Clerk clarified that the funding parameters restricted any 
expenditure to within the boundaries of Fore Street. 
 
Members discussed the relocation of the Town Council noticeboard and were against 
relocating due to the associated costs being accrued for what is a trial market. 
 
It was proposed by Councillor Peggs, seconded by Councillor Dent and RESOLVED 
to: 
 
1. Note Town Team meeting notes of the 11 November 2024; 
 
2. Approve the Town Clerk to sign and return the s106 project agreement form, as 

attached, on behalf of Saltash Town Council; 
 
3. Support the Town Team project proposals of the markets, greening and wayfinding 

in Fore Street; 
 
4. Approve Service Delivery to relocate the memorial bench between Diamond Nails 

and Bandits, the bin subject to Cornwall Council’s approval, to be relocated outside 
Morrison’s, making good the existing areas, to leave in situ the Town Council 
noticeboard and instead close the top end of Belle Vue Road to accommodate a 
meaningful market trial;  

 
5. Approve Service Delivery to under prune some of the trees located in the market 

area subject to Cornwall Council’s approval; 
 
6. Support Town Team to proceed with the Saltash publicity campaign allocating 

associated cost to the s106 Waitrose funds; 
 
7. Support the principles of the draft e-mail, as attached, to Will Glassup Cormac 

Highways Manager sent from the Town Team Chairman; 



 
8. Approve the Town Clerk to also write to Will Glassup highlighting the health and 

safety areas in the town for urgent improvement. 
 

 
End of report 
 


